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By-Election called, Electoral 
Officer named   

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 24, Seskehkó:wa/September 2019) The Executive 
Office of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the 
Community that a By-Election has been called for the position of one (1) 
Ratsénhaienhs (also known as an Elected Council Chief) due to the 
recent resignation of Carl Horn. By process, a By-Election is required 
pursuant to section 34.1 of the Kahnawà:ke Election Law. 
 
The mandate of Angus L. Montour as Electoral Officer, along with that of 
Muriel White-Rice as the Assistant Electoral Officer, has been re-initiated 
for the upcoming By-Election  
 
Mr. Montour and Ms. White-Rice conducted the 2018 General Election, 
as well as the By-Election in February of this year. 
 
Further details regarding Nominations, ‘Meet the Candidates Night’ and 
Election Dates will be announced shortly from the Office of the Electoral 
Officer. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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